
 

 
 
 

CAMPUS ADVISORY 
Monday, September 22, 2014 

 
 

At approximately 3:15 p.m. on September 16, a female student 
reported that she was using the restroom in the Music Building, when 
a male walked in and used a “regular type” camera to take a picture 
under the stall door. 
 
The victim reported the incident to the El Camino College Police 
Department.  
 
El Camino College Police are continuing a watch to apprehend this 
individual. However, you can help by immediately reporting any 
suspicious activity to campus police. 
 
El Camino College Police would like to remind the campus community 
to be vigilant about safety – in all situations and locations. Police 
advise everyone to walk in a group or at least with one other person at 
night, use the campus shuttle service, and to put away distracting 
items such as music listening devices and cell phones. 
 
In an emergency, contact campus police by calling 911 from any pay 
phone on campus; using the outdoor blue poles or hallway emergency 
phones; or by calling 310-660-3100 from a cell phone. 
 

 

BE AWARE!  BE SAFE! 

 


